

Building Community, Enriching Lives

Newsletter: 25th September 2020

Harvest Festival

To celebrate our Harvest Festival this year, we will be raising money for the 'SendaCow' charity . We will also be holding a virtual Harvest worship at the end of this half term which we will record and share.

The SendaCow charity works across Africa including within Ethiopia.:

'We help farming families to understand their land and map out the resources available to them. Then we teach them about organic gardening techniques to help them create sustainable, biodiverse farms. As farmers start producing enough food to feed their families and sell a surplus at market, their confidence and self-esteem are boosted, they can start their own businesses and they afford to send their children to school.'

https://sendacow.org/get-involved/organisation/schools/schools-about-send-a-cow/

London Virgin Mini-Marathon

Next week we will be taking part in the London Virgin Mini Marathon across the week along with more than 100,000 other children across the country. We will be running/walking 2.6 miles between Monday and Thursday as part of their Daily Mile activity. On Thursday, those who would like to will be given the opportunity to run/walk 26 laps of the Maze. Next Thursday all children are invited to come into school in their own sports clothes for £1 donation which will go to our Harvest celebration fundraising.

FOLS

100 Club—if you have already bought your numbers for this year, many thanks. Otherwise a gentle reminder to do so as FOLs would like to get the 100 club up and running.

AGM Thursday 8th October 7 pm: A Zoom link will be sent out next week for this meeting, please do join the meeting, your support is really appreciated.

Virtual Bingo: Mrs Brint and Miss Wilce will be calling numbers for a virtual bingo session on Friday 16th October. More details to follow.

Forest School – Term 1and 2 Now on Tuesdays!

29th September: Swallow class
6th October: Swift class
13th October: Goldfinch class
0th October: Skylark class

3rd November: Swallow class
10th November: Goldfinch class
17th November: Swift class
24th November: Skylark class
1st December: Swallow class
8th December: Goldfinch class
15th December: Swift class

Rags to Riches

2

Don't forget to bring your clothes for collection by 9am on Monday morning.